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20 June 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Year 2 trip to Waddesdon Manor 
 
As part of our Science topic, we have organised a trip to Waddesdon Manor on Monday 3 July 2023.  
During the day, the children will have the opportunity to take part in a workshop called ‘Garden Explorers’.  
 
We will be travelling in a coach fitted with 3-point seat belts. The coach will be leaving promptly at 9.00 am  
and as such, we would ask that all children be in school at 8.40 am for registration and kitting out in hi-vis 
jackets. We will be back before the end of the school day.  
 
Please could your child bring a small rucksack with a sunhat, a waterproof coat, a water bottle and a 
packed lunch. 
 
I am delighted to let you know that the cost of this trip has been covered by a bursary from the Rothschild 
Foundation. The cost would have been £22 each, however, you won’t need to pay anything. Please could 
you fill in and return the attached Parental Consent Form to the school office by Wednesday 28 June. 
Alternatively, you can give your consent online via the ParentPay website where the visit is shown as a free 
trip. If you have any queries, please contact the office. 
 
We will need some parent helpers, so if you are available on 3 July, please let us know.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Horrocks 
Year 2 Class Teacher 
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